
Governor Noem’s recommended budget includes targeted funding for FY2022 community-based 
provider rates. As part of  the FY2022 recommended budget, $5,407,255 in general funds will go 
towards increasing rates for services which are below target methodology. SB 147 during the 2017 
Legislative Session established a rate-setting methodology for services delivered by community-based 
health and human services providers. Each provider group must have their rate analyzed at least every 
five years. Rates targeted are below 100% of  methodology and will receive movement towards 100% of  
methodology. The rates which will receive the additional targeted inflation are included in the 
table below. FY2022 recommended provider inflation of  2.4% is not included in the numbers below.

Overview

Various Departments
Targeted Community-Based Provider Inflation


